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Dear Occupier, 

Meggeson Avenue Highways Works – Round Hill Close and Hazelwood Road 

The main construction work on Meggeson Avenue is underway and, works have begun at the junction with 
Townhill Way. The first phase of the works – up to Paulet Close – will be undertaken in stages and includes 
different traffic management arrangements in order to maintain public access and allow us to work safely. 
These are explained below and, on the plan, overleaf. Please note that the dates below are indicative and 
subject to weather conditions. If dates change, we will notify you via advanced warning signs and via the 
web and email bulletin, see details at the end. 

Stage 1a – Footway works Meggeson Avenue – from 10/2 

We are currently working on footway works opposite Round Hill Close. This includes repairs and changes to the 
kerbs and resurfacing of the footway.  The entrance to Round Hill Close has been closed with access maintained via 
Hazelwood Road. Access to Meggeson Avenue and Townhill Way will be managed with temporary traffic lights.  

 Stage 1b – Footway works Meggeson Avenue and Island works in Townhill Way from 19/2 

We then move to the west side, across the Round Hill Close junction, where similar works will be 
undertaken, including the installation of a raised crossing. In addition, the island on Townhill Way will be 
extended and made into a crossing point. While working on the island, temporary traffic signals will be in 
place.  The entrance to Round Hill Close will remain closed, and parking bays on Meggeson Avenue will be 
suspended for the duration of this stage of work. Access to Meggeson Avenue and Townhill Way will be 
managed with temporary traffic lights.  

Stage 1c – Footway works Meggeson Avenue – from 28/2 

We then move further along Meggeson Avenue to across the Hazelwood Road junction, to undertake similar 
works to the kerbs, footway and raised crossing. Access into Hazelwood Road will be provided via temporary 
traffic lights or via Round Hill Close, which will be open. 

Stage 1d – Footway works Meggeson Avenue – from 9/3 

Work will then move to the east side of Meggeson Avenue opposite the entrance to Hazelwood Road. 
Access to Hazelwood Road will continue to be via temporary traffic lights or via Round Hill Close. 

Stage 1e – Footway works Meggeson Avenue & Paulet junction– from 16/3 

We will then move up Meggeson Avenue to around the Paulet Close junction, with similar repair works to the 
kerbs, footway and installation of a raised crossing. Access to Paulet Close will be via temporary traffic lights.  

Stage 1f – Footway works Meggeson Avenue – from 23/3 

Works will then swap to the west side of Meggeson Avenue to complete similar improvements to the kerbs 
and footway. Access to Paulet Close will continue to be via temporary traffic lights for this stage.  


